To Whom it May Concern,

| am writing because of the House Bill 3063. This bill would take away rights that | believe to be
necessary for freedom in our state. The risks of immunizations are such that a parent should be able
to decline, if they know the information of both risks and benefits. Taking away this right is impeding
on the freedom of the individual and negatively affecting the community at large. Please represent
the people of Oregon and defend the freedoms that are due to our citizens. Thank you!

Sincerely,
Jeoffery and Alicia Puglisi



